
 

September 17, 2009  

To Whom It May Concern:  

Because I am a one-person department with multiple specialty searches, I wanted 
a firm I could truly count on to get the job done, especially for very difficult 
specialties. I prefer to fill our opportunities in house, but as healthcare changes, 
the recruitment environment and candidate availability also change.  

Over the past five years, I have called upon the principals at The Medicus Firm
for assistance in urgent and/or difficult searches. I found the process and the 
results were just as promised. Besides successfully filling our openings, 
everyone I worked with proved to be very knowledgeable, professional and, 
above all, honest and upfront. I received personalized service and close attention 
to detail. All candidates were thoroughly screened for us, and all candidates were 
properly informed about our opportunities, our facility, and our community.  

I have been extremely pleased with the work The Medicus Firm has done and 
continue to use them when the need arises. I can recommend this organization to 
anyone in need of a quality-focused recruitment partner that can produce results.  

Sincerely,  

  

Kathi Sinclair  
Manager, Physician Recruitment  
St. Francis Hospitals and Health Centers 
1500 Albany Street, Suite 1003  
Beech Grove, IN 46107  
317 783-8776 
katherine.sinclair@ssfhs.org  


